April 11,2003

Dr. Howard Fuller

Charter School Review Committee
200 East Wells Street, Room 606
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Dr. Fuller,

The Board of Trustees, the parents and staff of Downtown Montessori Academy would like to
request your permission to add one grade each year until we reach eighth grade. We realize this
was not part of our original contract, however, this addition would not increase our nurnber of
charter students. We would still remain within the contract number of charter students.

. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration,

g

Virginia Flynn
Program Director
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